
From: John MacMillan, Vice Chancellor for Research 
Mike Beck, Director, Center for Coastal Climate Resilience  

Subject: Campus license to Planet - satellite imagery platform 
 
December 18, 2023 
 
Dear UC Santa Cruz research community, 
 
The Office of Research and the Center for Coastal Climate Resilience are excited to 
announce a one-year pilot of an organizational subscription to Planet, a leading provider 
of Earth observing satellite imagery. This powerful resource offers unprecedented 
insights into our changing planet and numerous research opportunities for our 
institution. 
 
Signing up Gives you Access To: 

• Near-daily 3-meter PlanetScope satellite imagery 
• High-resolution SkySat Archive (older than 6 months) 
• Extensive training materials through Planet University 
• A community of remote sensing scientists and educators on Planet Community 

 
How to Get Started: 

1. Fill out this Google form to request access to Planet. 
2. Learn about Planet's data and capabilities on Planet University. 
3. Access Planet’s catalog of imagery using Planet Explorer. 

 
By utilizing Planet's data, we aim to bolster our research, teaching, and environmental 
stewardship efforts.  
 
For any questions or assistance, please contact Pamela Dewey, Executive Assistant, 
Center for Coastal Climate Resilience. 
 
Thank you for your commitment to advancing our institution's research and educational 
goals. 
 
Sincerely, 
John MacMillan, VCR 
Mike Beck, Director, Center for Coastal Climate Resilience  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc_klH03c5-buFxdR3knfXZ0cjP4Sv7wUdA2YcqskTA8QlDSw/viewform
https://university.planet.com/
https://www.planet.com/explorer/
mailto:pamdewey@ucsc.edu

